
 

 
 

 

 
 

22 January 2025 
 
 
 

Lunar New Year Celebrations 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 

 
 
The school wishes all members of our community a very happy Lunar New Year! 
 
On Friday 24 January the school will be celebrating Lunar New Year in the morning 
through a festive programme for our students. The celebrations will end around 
10:15am, at which point students will return home. 
 
The school will be closed from Monday 27 January through to Friday 31 January. We 
look forward to welcoming students back to resume Term 1 on Monday 3 February. 
  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Gavin Kinch 
Principal 


